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SEPTEMBER 
9/14 CVSC board meeting at Ralph’s 

9/21 CVSC general meeting at Don Jose’s 

 

OCTOBER 
10/12 CVSC board meeting at Pat’s 

10/19 CVSC general meeting at Don Jose’s 

10/18- South Africa Highlights & Safari (f) 

11/1   

 

NOVEMBER 

11/9 CVSC board meeting at Ron’s 

11/16 CVSC general meeting at Don Jose’s — Annual Auction* 

 

UPCOMING 

2012: 

1/21-28  CVSC Snowmass, CO Ski trip (f)** 
   Amazon Riverboat Adventure: (f)  

5/3-6/3  Group 1 

6/9-17  Group 2 

End of October Australia & New Zealand trip (non-skiing) (f) 

 

*Free Margaritas 

**Due to a cancellation there is an opening for a male 

 

 BAC/FWSA TRIPS 
  

Please visit websites for detailed information. 

 

BAC Web site:  skibac.org  Far West Ski Assoc:  fwsa.org 
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Castro Valley Ski Club Newsletter 

SkiZette Policy 
NEWSLETTER 

DEADLINE: last week of the month 
Articles submitted by this date will be included in the fol-

lowing month's newsletter - space permitting. 

Submit articles to: 

Dennie Warren, Editor  

email:  dennieluuu1@att.net 
 

Didn’t get your newsletter? - Change of Address? - 

PLEASE Contact Dave Silva, VP Membership  

email: silvadave@yahoo.com 

President’s Message 

Hi All, 

 

This approaching Labor Day holiday week-end marks the end of summer!!  Wow, did it fly by!  I hope everyone 

had a chance to attend one of the fun summer events that were held this year  -  the BBQ meetings and the won-

derful Vin et Cuisine at the Rubis’s house.  Many thanks to Ron, Anne and Steve White, Alan Ward and Becky 
Cox, and Fred and Marsha Rubis for hosting the club for these great events. 

 

As we head back to our regular meetings at Don Jose’s Restaurant in Castro Valley, remember that we will now 

be holding one meeting per month on the third Wednesday of the Month  -  September 21.  Please come and 

enjoy complimentary Margaritas to celebrate our resumption of regular meetings. 

 

Well in advance, everyone should be aware that our annual auction event will be coming up in November.  Wednesday, November 

16 is the date, and I would encourage all of you to be thinking of an attractive, exciting, provocative, interesting, tasty, scrumptious, 

intriguing, fantastic, noteworthy, fun, celebratory, cool, phat, rad, nifty, groovy, stylish, functional, super-cool, utilitarian, practical, 

impractical, hot, haute, colorful, delicious, useful, frivolous, luxurious, sporty, shiny, informative, decorative, water-resistant, tasty 

and/or tasteful AUCTION ITEM to help us raise funds that go directly back into club activities and also to support DISABLED 

SPORTS USA.   Remember, the more inventive you get in creating an auction item, the more fun we’ll have!! 
 

This is always a fun, well-attended meeting, complimentary margaritas also included, so plan on being there early with your check-

book and sense of adventure intact.  All items to be auctioned are greatly appreciated, and good participation makes for a great event.  

So put your thinking caps on and come up with an item to auction.  Now that I look at the list of qualities that might describe an auc-

tion item, it looks like a list of the qualities that most of our CVSC members also embody!!   Hmmmm. 

 

Looking forward to seeing you all soon, 

 

Karen 

 

The next BAC meeting will be September 12.  As was done last year, the BAC meeting in September is a little 

different.  This year they are asking for our input as to what you'd like to have covered.  They want our Top 3 

Items on to how the BAC can assist you and your club.  There are amazing opportunities and tools available 

through the BAC, FarWest Ski Association, The National Ski Council Federation and between our member 

clubs.  They are asking for our top three items from me by Tuesday, August 9th, so we have time to prepare for 

the meeting on September 12th.  Topics will be determined by what the majority of clubs ask for.  So if you 

have some suggestions get them to me ASAP.  We’ll cull them down for our input, and I’ll let you know how 

things come out. 

 

Yours, 
 

Ron 

Karen Wehrman 

President 

A Word from our VP 

Ron White 

VP 
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Castro Valley, CA   94546 

www.cvskiclub.org 

The next meeting will be 

September 21 
 

Don Jose’s Restaurant 

3430 Village Dr. 

Castro Valley, CA 

(meetings start at 7:30 pm) 

2010/2011 Avid Skiers in Control  
 
President    Karen Wehrman  510-538-2872  kwehrman@comcast.net 

Vice President   Ron White  925-443-3106  ronkewhite@gmail.com 

VP Membership    Dave Silva  510-538-2322  silvadave@yahoo.com   

VP Weekend Trips   Jim Silva   510-538-2872  kwehrman@comcast.net 

Secretary    Eva Lanphear   510-793-3863  ejlanphe@pacbell.net 

Treasurer    Claudia Fernandes  925-462-6573  Claudia.fernandes@jud.ca.gov 

Newsletter Editor   Dennie Warren  510 759-3415  dennieluuu1@att.net 

Web Manager   Rindie Chase  925 447-3659  clarinett@comcast.net 

Race Director    Dave Cunningham  925 455-1333  tahoeskier@mail.com 

Activity Director   Pat Green   925 846-7250  greendm@comcast.net 

Travel Director   Tucker Hoffmann  925-371-1910   tkhoffmann@aol.com 

Past President   Ralph Sherman  925-449-7941  shermscape47@yahoo.com 

Trustee    Kathy Hoffman   925-371-1910  tkhoffmann@aol.com 

Safety Chair   Sandy Beecher  707-255-4139  srbeecher@aol.com 

 

WEBSITE:  www.cvskiclub.org  

SKI WITH PRIDE, LET IT RIDE, WATCH ALL SIDES 

First With Safety Awareness Slogan award sponsored by: 

 

ASPEN & SNOWMASS 

SKIZETTE FOR SEPTEMBER, 2011 

             

WEBSITES & PHONE NUMBERS 
 

Singles league racing:    Far West Racing Assoc:  fwra.com 

slracing.tripos.com/schedule.htm   Web cams on the slopes:  magnifeye.com 

Open league racing:  olrc.org   Road conditions:  1-800-427-7623 

Weather:  nws.mbay.net/home.html   Info on all ski areas:  onthesnow.com 

       
Take a bus to the slopes:  nacski.com & bayareaskibus.com 

Sierra webcam:  sierravisionsstock.com:80/sierravisions/sierra-nevada-webcams/ 

mailto:ronkewhite@gmail.com
http://www.sierravisionsstock.com:80/sierravisions/sierra-nevada-webcams/

